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CONOY TOWNSHIP
Municipal Building 




Telephone (717) 367-4927 or (717) 367-4991
211 Falmouth Road 



                
Fax (717) 367-6299 
Bainbridge, PA 17502    
Email: conoytownship@conoytownship.org




                Websites - conoytownship.net - conoytownship.org
Supervisors:  Chairman Stephen L. Mohr, Vice-Chairman Justin M. Risser, Gina R. Mariani, Clyde H. Pickel, Kevin S. McKain
Secretary-Treasurer Kathy M. Hipple, Assistant Secretary-Treasurer Clyde H. Pickel
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Dear Residents:

This letter is to advise that beginning Monday, March 16, 2021 and until further notice a detour of Governor Stable Road will be in effect as outlined on the map on the back of this letter.
Your cooperation in observing this detour is greatly appreciated and will contribute immensely to maintaining the safest of travel conditions for all.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Township office at the above-listed numbers or via email:  conoytownship@conoytownship.org. 

Sincerely,

Conoy Township Supervisors


